
Outcome of the consultation on the Closure of the Residential Unit at Fountaindale 
Special School 

The County Council as part of the Statutory Proposal to close the residential unit at 
Fountaindale Special School is required to inform stakeholders of its decision. A copy of the 
relevant Committee  report together with a summary of the consultation’s feedback can be 
found at the following link: Outcome of Consultation on the Closure of the Residential 
Unit at Fountaindale Special School. 

The decision of the Children and Young People’s Committee was to approve the report’s 
recommendation to close the residential unit.  

Regards 

Colin Pettigrew 
Corporate Director, Children and Families 
Nottinghamshire County Council 
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